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I strongly oppose of changing the Oregon constitution allowing the state to collect 

and manage property tax funds. 

 

 This only adds another administrative authority funding public safety in our state.  

This change to the constitution also adds more bureaucracy and gives permission for 

property taxes to be raised without any oversight. Increasing or adding taxes is not 

the solution to the problems our state faces. I ask the state to provide and produce 

with the funds they currently have and are receiving. 

 

 Improve your budget and fiscal responsibility.  


